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Glebe Road Connect Group  
Our faithful group have been meeting together on Tuesday afternoons at 2.00pm for 
many years and throughout the Covid pandemic we have continued to meet for 
our weekly meeting online, not the same as meeting face-to-face, but the best we 
can do at the moment. 

We have used a variety of study guides, as well as study notes provided by those 
giving the Sermon at Holy Trinity or St.  Guthlac’s.  We were greatly blessed whilst 
following Bishop Donald’s Lent course on Hebrews during Lent this year.  We all felt 
that he made the book of Hebrews come to life, and we all gained from our lively 
discussions, and the valuable contributions of our theologians. 

Our group has actually grown during the pandemic and we are truly blessed by 
having a wide variety of Christian experience and knowledge. 

We are really looking forward to meeting in person in the not too distant future, and 
to receiving the many blessings God has in store for us. 

 

Barry Ratcliffe 

April 2021 

 
 


